New Debit Card
Coming Soon

Do you get TANF, Grandparents Raising Grandchildren or Refugee Cash Assistance?

Georgia Department

of Human Services

Georgia is moving to a new form of electronic payment for Public Assistance customers (TANF,
Grandparents Raising Grandchildren or Refugee Cash Assistance) in MAY 2013. Your new
card will be an EPPICard issued by Xerox that will be accepted anywhere the MasterCard is
accepted. Your cash assistance payments will be deposited into your EPPICard debit account
on the first calendar day of every month.

When will | get the new debit MasterCard? EPPICard by MasterCard

e Look for your new debit MasterCard in
the mail. The Georgia EPPICard and
information about how to use it will be
sent to you by Xerox. You can use your .. OO |
EPPICard anywhere MasterCard is accepted. 1

What do | need to do?

e Watch your mailbox. You will receive a letter from Xerox followed by your new Georgia
EPPICard debit MasterCard. Instructions for activation and use of your card will be included
in the letter.

e If you have received Child Support payments on a Georgia EPPICard, your cash benefits
will automatically be transferred to your current debit card.

MAY 28 & MAY 29, 2013 — Mark Your Calendar!

e You can use your EBT Peach card to access CASH benefits until 11:00 pm May 28, 2013.

e YOU WILL NOT HAVE ACCESS TO YOUR BENEFITS on Wednesday, May 29.
e Your new debit card will become active on Thursday, May 30, 2013. At that time ALL your
cash benefits will be on your debit EPPICard.

What should | do with my EBT Peach Card?

o KEEP it! You will still use your EBT Peach card to access SNAP (formerly Food Stamps)
benefits if you are currently receiving them.

If you have any questions about your debit MasterCard, call the Customer Service number at:
1-800- 656-1347



